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May 17, 2019 
 
Dear Parents, Guardians and Caregivers, 
 
As you may know, Trustees on Monday, May 13 received one submission from the School 
Naming Advisory Committee. 
 
The school naming process was initiated as part of the Lower Stoney Creek Accommodation 
Review, which saw the Board of Trustees approve the closure of Collegiate Avenue, Eastdale, 
Green Acres, Memorial (SC), Mountain View and R.L. Hyslop, pending Ministry of Education 
funding for three new JK-8 elementary schools on the Collegiate, Eastdale and Memorial (SC) 
sites.  
 
HWDSB received 11.5 million dollars to build a new K-8 elementary school on the current 
Eastdale School site. The start of construction moved Eastdale students to Mountain View 
School while the new school on the Eastdale site is being built. Once the new school is built, all 
students at Mountain View will move to the new school being built on the Eastdale site.   
 
HWDSB surveyed the public for possible names of the new school and received 283 responses 
with over 50 suggested names.  
 
Through the submission by the School Naming Advisory Committee, Trustees approved to 
retain Eastdale Elementary School as the name for the new school.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Darrin Griffiths  
Principal  
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